
 
 
Dear students,  
 
 
I’m so glad I get to be your teacher this upcoming school year. I can’t wait to see you on the first 
day of school! 
 
 
I have been busy in our classroom getting things ready. We are going to have an exciting year 
learning a lot of new things! 
 

Our class will be working on academics, grooming & hygiene, cooking and other life skills. 

We are requesting the following supplies needed for next year: 

• Toothpaste 
• Toothbrush 
• Comb or brush 
• Deodorant 
• Water bottle 
• An extra change of clothes 
• Snack-preferably low in sugar 

o Pretzels 
o Cheez-Its 
o Goldfish   
o Cheese sticks  
o Chips 
o Fruit 
o Yogurt 

 
 
I am looking forward to seeing all your smiling faces in September! J 
  
        

    Mrs. Boeltz 
 

 


